Ironton Russell Project Narrative for Initial February 2014 Flooding Delay

Brayman experienced flooding delays related to high water on the Ohio River during the month of
February 2014. Specifically work at Pier 3 was suspended from 2-21-2014 to 2-26-2014 due to high
water and current. The river level during this time period reached approx. 11.5" above normal pool.

Work was able to resume at Pier 3 on 2-26-2014.

As required by PN107 accompanying this narrative are the Unimpacted and Impacted schedules
associated with this delay. The impacted schedule includes the following new added activities.

e P3-480 Demob Causeway Due to High Water/Current Event #1 February 2014
0 Predecessor: P3-220, P3-230
O Successor: P3-490

e P3-490 Work Shut Down Due to High Water/Current Event #1 February 2014
O Predecessor: P3-480
O Successor: P3-500

e P3-500 Remob Causeway Due to High Water/Current Event#1 February 2014
O Predecessor: P3-490
O Successor: P3-250

Brayman formally request 7 days be added to Activity MIL-200 Open Bridge to Traffic and Activity MIL-
300 End Project based on the Unimpacted and Impacted schedules submitted for February 2014.



